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This Week:  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It has felt a little strange at school this week with every day at least a class away off doing 

something fantastic somewhere else and Friday having the wonderful writer and poet, Neil 

Zetter with us. 
 

Phoenix have had a very busy week with their sports day at Dr Challoner’s on Monday and 

then away at Kew Gardens on Wednesday. As always, their behaviour has been excellent 

and they take part in everything with enthusiasm and, despite the heat, great energy.   

Pegasus were at the Chiltern Open Air Museum on Monday where they took part in many 

Anglo-Saxon activities, their metal work brooches are fantastic. They also experienced  

archaeology first hand , taking part in a dig. As with all these wonderful trips, they really  

enrich the children’s learning, bringing the topic to life and thus supporting them in their 

writing. 
 

Griffin too have been busy, mostly by being immersed in rehearsal, but on Thursday they 

had a sports day at Dr Challoner’s and gave a very good account of themselves, coming 3rd 

overall and winning the archery. Mrs Wilson was also delighted with their attitude and  

behaviour, making the day very pleasurable.  
 

These fantastic trips and visits to school require a great deal of work from the teachers in 

finding them, the office in organising them and then from all the adults who help on the 

day.  For all of this effort I am tremendously grateful as they really make a difference. 

On Tuesday we had our move up day which went very well, our new Year 1s, 3s and 5s all 

settled very well in their new classrooms with their new teachers. I am sure they will get off 

to a flying start in September. 
 

Sports Day next week—1.30pm Tuesday 10th July (Chenies Cricket Club) 

Well, I don’t think we need to worry too much about bad weather… it is forecast to be very 

warm and sunny, so please ensure that you and your children are suitably prepared. We will 

set up shade for the children, bring your parasol! 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Come on England! 

Jonathan Hook 
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Chenies 
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01923 282546 
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Chenies School Friday Letter 

Friday, 6 July 2018 

Class Photos:  

These were delivered to school and sent out to you on Wednesday.  Due to the short turnaround time before 

the end of term, please either order your copy online or return the form with payment to school by Monday, 9 

July 2018.   

Thank you. 
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Well done to all our star achievers for this week. 

Certificates will be given out in Monday’s assembly. 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Rishabh Kumar Daniel Vanstone All Sprites 

Phoenix  Anna Powell Adrian Loghin All Phoenix  

Pegasus  - Evie Barnes Henry Keen 

Amber Schulein 

Griffin  - - Advaith Bhagavathula 

Olivia ince 

Oliver Hutton 

Kaita Abiodun 

Proudly Purple -  Target 100% 

 

 

 

Phoenix, Griffin and Sprites an excellent week, thank you. Pegasus a 

disappointing week—you can do so much better. 

Sprites -  93% Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus - 81% Griffin - 97% 

Whole school attendance this week: 

96% 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

9 10 

SPORTS DAY (1.30) at 

Chenies Cricket Club  

- parents welcome 

 

PTA Meeting 7.3pm 

School Hall 

11 12 13 

School Disco  

14 15 

16 

Sprites at Willows 

Farm 

17 

KS2 Play Rehearsal 

18 19 

KS Play 2pm & 7pm 

20 21 22 

23 24 

Celebration  

Assembly 11.00am & 

Picnic Lunch  

(no hot meals)  

parents welcome 

FINISH @ 1.30OPM 

25 

Summer Holidays 

26 

Summer Holidays 

27 

Summer Holidays 

28 

Summer Holidays 

29 

Summer Holidays 

Diary Dates  

Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

Our last PTA meeting for this term will be held in the school hall at 7.30pm on July 10th. Please come along and join 
us!  
 
We will be at the Chorleywood village day on Saturday, 14th July between 12-4pm,  We will be selling refreshments 
for children and adults, plus making craft art for children.  If you are able to help, please do let us know. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mel and Katy  

Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

PTA Events 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/fundraising__events/56990
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

